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Series of 2021

Lifting of the Suspension of Temporary Departure of Filipino Workers to Israel

The public is hereby advised that based on the recommendation of the
Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) to withdraw the temporary suspension of departure
of OFWs to Israel, the Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE) has issued a
directive to the Philippine Overseas Labor Office (POLO) in Israel to effect the lifting of
the suspension of temporary departure of Filipino workers thereat effective immediately,
as there has been a low level of incidents between the Israel Defense Force and Palestinian
militant groups since the Hamas ceasefire took effect on 21 May 2021.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

NARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

15 July 2021

Sources: Memorandum of the Secretary to POLO Israel dated 14 July 2021
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